
Dear Representative: 
 
I am a member of AAUW and I raised two teenagers alone for five years on a "woman's" salary. 
 
One job I held had never been held by a woman.  After I worked it, the union froze the wages on the job 
because if a woman can do the work, the pay was too high. 
 
Another job had also not been held by a woman so when I took that job they changed the title of it to 
pay me less. 
 
Now I'm retired and my social security and 401 retirement pay are not what they could have been if I 
were only a man. 
 
Proud to be a woman and made it on my own.  I have never received one cent of government help, nor 
would I accept it. 
 
Please fix this injustice for the next generations of women. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Susan Pierce 
7615 Fawcett Creek Road 
Tillamook, OR 97141 
 


